
Date: February 18th, 2019 

Call to Order: Bryce Stotler, the SHRM-QC President, opened the meeting at 3:30 pm. 

Announcements: The senator position is still open for the Spring 2019 semester. We are looking 

to order shirts for our SHRM chapter. 

Attendees: 

Irma Salazar 

Paw Htoo 

Dallin Durrant 

Karen Burk 

Mariah Bundy 

Lexie Russell 

Olivia Jimenez 

Jacob Benson 

Bryce Stotler 

Josh Miller 

Ashley Desplinter 

Gabi Rutherford 

Susan Stewart 

Agenda: Bryce spoke about why you should join SHRM, which includes networking 

opportunities and career preparation. It is only $5 for the whole semester. There will be an 

election for the Fall 2019 semester officer positions on April 15th. Bryce also went over the 

hazing policy for WIU. Membership dues for the National SHRM are just $40 a year if anyone 

would like to join. The National SHRM offers news, open jobs, and internships to members. The 



National SHRM also offers a scholarship for members. Our chapter needs 8 people to be 

members of the National SHRM to continue with our status. There was a vote on colors for 

shirts, either light blue or purple. There was one vote for light blue, there were 10 votes for 

purple. There is a case competition on March 29th to March 30th at Illinois State University for 

those who are interested. We are looking at pricing and logistics for this. There are also meetings 

with GRHRA that students can attend, and those will help us achieve the Superior Merit Award. 

We could also use help with setting up for the Alumni and Student Networking Event. We will 

start setting up for that around 4 pm on the day of. There is also the NISHRM Scholarship that is 

due on March 15th. 

Meeting Schedule: 

March 4th: Organizational Planning 

March 18th: Guest Speaker: Lynn Toney from Deere & Company 

April 1th: Organizational Planning 

April 15th: Guest Speaker: Beverly Curtis from Deere & Company and Officer Elections 

April 26th: HR Alumni and Student Networking Event from 5:00 to 6:30 pm 


